
Ku-ring-gai Council has reviewed the amended and further information in relation to the Loreto
Normanhurst School redevelopment – SSD-8996.

Council has no further comment to make in relation to the proposed development.

Thank you for the opportunity to consider and comment upon the amended proposal.
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